Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region V
Schools Division of Sorsogon

January 17, 2023

ADVISORY

(Division Memorandum No. 195, s. 2022 - PALARONG PANLALAWIGAN 2022)

1. This Office informs all concerned that the Palarong Panlalawigan 2022 is
rescheduled to February 16 - 18, 2023.

2. All PSDSs/OIC-PSDSs and school heads are advised to continue on
preparing and training the athletes, coaches, and meet officials.

3. For information, compliance, and dissemination.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700 .
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